
March 16, 2017 Regular Meeting - Town of Garfield 

Town of Garfield Regular Meeting 
Thursday, March 16, 2017 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Dickinsen called the regular meeting of the Town Board of the 
Town of Garfield to order on Thursday, March 16, 2017 at 6:35 p.m., in the 
town hall on Hillcrest Road. Present were Chairman Steve Dickinsen, First 
Supervisor Lamoine Hanson, Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer 
Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Also in 
attendance were road patrolman Don Brasda, Alice Glavin, Dave Call, and 
Kevin Anderson. 
 
Delmore Consulting rep (Jeff) present to discuss and give slide presentation 
on road rating and mapping system his company offers. They keep records 
of signs, culverts, road maintenance work, etc. on maps. They also keep 
track of our Paser ratings and submit them to the state for the town each 
year as required. 
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the February 14, 2017 regular board 
meeting. Motion made by Fremstad seconded by Hanson, to approve 
minutes as presented. Motion carried.  
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for February 2017 was presented 
by Treasurer Clark Walker. Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by 
Fremstad, seconded by Hanson. Motion carried.  
 
Reconciliation Report presented by Clerk and Treasurer. Motion to approve 
reconciliation report made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad. Motion 
carried. 
 
Clerk presented monthly bills for payment. Motion by Hanson, seconded by 
Fremstad and carried to pay the bills. Motion carried.  
 
Town officials’ workshops coming up in May, Eau Claire has one on Thursday, 
May 18. 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Dickinsen will negotiate with Delmore Consulting for mapping on roads and 
culverts and report at the next meeting. 
 
Operator’s License Application – received from Jason Otto, Vern Vandeberg, 
and Eileen Peterson who have completed the Wisconsin Responsible 
Beverage Server Training. Motion by Fremstad, seconded by Dickinsen, to 
approve licenses. Motion carried. 
 
Work Hours: Motion by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, to leave total work 
hours for the next month at 72, split between Brasda, Mulhern, and 
Anderson. Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried. 
Meeting adjourned. Next meeting will be held Tuesday, April 11th, at 6:30 
p.m. in the hall. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 
 


